
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

PEST Relief International continues to be proactive to bring comfort and relief to those in crisis 

and in need.  During this COVID-19 pandemic, PEST Relief is reaching out to the pest 

management industry to contribute to the massive need for masks for those who are caring for 

the sick. To be involved, you may either donate any style mask to PEST Relief or make a financial 

donation to make this project a reality. PEST Relief Intl. has sewers on standby waiting to make 

up to 6000 masks to be distributed to the areas in greatest need. A donation of $6.00 will 

provide one washable and reusable mask with antimicrobial triple-layer construction. 

We thank the pest control industry for its continued partnership in making a difference in the 

lives of those who are most vulnerable.  Help Us Help Others: visit www.pestrelief.org for more 

information and to become involved.  

  

  

 

http://www.pestrelief.org/

